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The Superior Court of California, County of Santa Clara Launches 

Multilingual Video on "Information Regarding Domestic Violence 

Restraining Orders" 

SAN JOSÉ, California (August 16, 2023):  The Superior Court of California, County of Santa Clara 

is proud to announce the launch of an educational video designed to provide vital information 

about Domestic Violence Restraining Orders in English, French, Mandarin, Vietnamese, and 

Spanish. This multilingual media initiative reflects the Court's commitment to ensuring equal 

access to justice for all members of our community, regardless of their language or background. 

The video, “Information Regarding Domestic Violence Restraining Orders” aims to empower 

individuals by equipping them with the knowledge and understanding necessary to navigate the 

restraining order process when it comes to responding to or receiving a domestic violence 

restraining order.  To address the limitations imposed by language barriers and enhance 

accessibility to legal resources, the Santa Clara County Court has taken into account the 

populations and demographics that need support with language accessibility on this topic. 

“Language should never be a barrier when seeking justice or addressing crucial issues. The 

Superior Court of California, County of Santa Clara firmly believes that every member of our 

community deserves an equal opportunity to fully comprehend the legal process and their roles 

within it,” stated Family Court Supervising Judge, Hon. Brooke Blecher.  “By providing 

comprehensive language options, the Court aims to bridge the gap and empower individuals 

with the knowledge they need to protect themselves and their loved ones.” 

This video covers a range of topics related to domestic violence restraining orders, including the 

various types of restraining orders available and the processes involved in obtaining them. Clear 

and concise explanations are provided, ensuring that viewers can grasp the information 

effectively. 

The Superior Court of California, County of Santa Clara invites individuals to review this valuable 

resource and gain a comprehensive understanding of domestic violence restraining orders. By 

empowering individuals with knowledge, the Court aims to encourage a safer and more 

informed community.  The video can be accessed by visiting, 
https://www.scscourt.org/domesticviolence. 
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